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March 2, 2023 
 
Dr. Kim K. Dernovsek, and Dr. Kenneth D. Dernovsek, Founders 
Universal Chastity Education 
PO Box 3541 
Pueblo, CO 81005 
 
Dear Drs. Dernovsek: 
 
I commend Universal Chastity Education (UCE) for their outstanding work in schools, villages, 
churches and anywhere young people may gather. I am very impressed by your international pro-
life ministry and the excellent results from the chastity education outreaches in many African 
countries. Your teams bring a message of hope, forgiveness, second chances, purity, and God’s 
plan for our lives regarding our sexuality. 
 
In the world we live in today, it is often confusing to know how we are to use God’s gift of 
sexuality. Young people have been getting wrong information from the media! Fortunately, UCE 
is enlightening the youth with the correct message, through their mission of promoting 
abstinence and faithful marriage as the healthiest way of life, to include delivering well-designed 
and effective HIV/AIDS prevention programs. 
 
I also appreciate your efforts to offer your services and ministry to the people of our Diocese.  I 
strongly recommend UCE to the pastors of the Diocese of Colorado Springs. I hope the donation 
from the Diocese of Colorado Springs will help you to continue to further God’s work. May God 
Bless your ministry and help you to spread God’s truth about the dignity of every person and His 
gift of sexuality. 
 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 
 

 
 
Most Reverend James R. Golka 
Bishop of Colorado Springs 
 


